
REIMBURSEMENT OF EXPENSES FOR SPECIALIST EXAMINATIONS 
(documentation for employees of Bodies, Associations and Organisations)

As of 1st October 2022, the Sanedil Fund reimburses the member directly, within the limits of the maximum amount 
shown below and until the allocated budget is exhausted, for expenses incurred for specialist examinations and wi-
thin the annual limit of two examinations in total.	

Reimbursement of the expenses incurred is granted on condition that, in the two insurance years preceding the one 
from 1st October 2022 to 30th September 2023, the worker is enrolled in the Fund, even on a non-continuous basis, 
and that neither he/she nor his/her household has used any of the benefits provided by the Sanedil Fund’s healthcare 
plans.	

Specialist examinations must be performed by specifically qualified medical personnel, whose qualification appears 
in the expense document.	

In order to be eligible for the benefit, the member must submit the completed form to Fondo Sanedil, attaching the 
invoice/receipt of expenses. It is not necessary to submit any medical prescription as the specialist examination can 
also be carried out for control purposes.

The Fund will, therefore, after verifying that the company’s contributions are regular and that no benefits and/or 
reimbursements have been received in the previous two years, pay the amount directly to the requesting member.

This benefit has a shared maximum per family unit and may be enjoyed by the subscriber, the spouse with tax lia-
bility as per the family status and the children with tax liability.

BUDGET € 2.500.000 UNTIL 30TH SEPTEMBER 2023 
CEILINGS SHARED WITH FISCALLY DEPENDENT FAMILY UNIT 

PLUS PLAN

ANNUAL CEILING  
€ 200

THE BUDGET AND CEILING REFER TO COST DOCUMENTS ISSUED 

FROM 1ST OCTOBER 2022 TO 30TH SEPTEMBER 2023

 
The ceiling may be reached within the limit of two visits in total.


